
MEMORANDUM 

To:  Comment Files –  

Request for Comment on Certain Information Providers Acting as 
Investment Advisers, File No. S7-18-22 

Outsourcing by Investment Advisers, File No. S7-25-22 

From:  Janna I. Berke, Counsel to Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  

Date: April 5, 2023 

Re:  Meeting with Representatives of Index Industry Association 

On April 5, 2023, Commissioner Crenshaw and her counsel Janna Berke met electronically with Richard 
Redding, CEO of the Index Industry Association.  Dan Crowley and Michael Lee of K&L Gates, counsel 
for the Index Industry Association, were also present at the meeting.   

The Outsourcing by Investment Advisers proposed rule and the Request for Comments on Certain 
Information Providers Acting as Investment Advisers were among the topics discussed.   


	Outsourcing by Investment Advisers, File No. S7-25-22

